
 

 
September 15, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: FAU 2714 (25th Avenue)    
  Section 99-00094-00-GS (Melrose Park)              
  Cook County 
  Contract No. 63887 
  Item 2X 
  September 19, 2014 Letting 
  Addendum (A) 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
Due to clarify information necessary to revise the following: 
 

1. Replaced the Schedule of Prices.  
2. Revised page i of the BDE Special Provision Index. 
3. Revised pages 115 & 132 of the Special Provisions. 
4. Revised pages 145 – 152 of the Special Provisions. 
5. Added pages 152A – 152S to the Special Provisions. 
6. Added pages 229 – 235 to the Special Provisions. 
7. Revised sheets 3, 23 & 25. 

 
 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid and must 
include any Schedule of Prices changes in their bidding proposal.   
 
Bidders using computer-generated bids are cautioned to reflect any and all Schedule of 
Prices changes, if involved, into their computer programs. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
John Baranzelli, P.E.  
Acting Engineer of Design and Environment 
 

 
 
By:  Ted B. Walschleger, P.E. 

Engineer of Project Management 
 














































































































